
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome to first grade! My name is Mrs. Fritz and I am thrilled to be your child’s first grade 
teacher. To give your child the best start to the school year, please supply the following:  
   

● School book bag (labeled with name)   
● Lunch box (labeled with name)   
● 1 Pair of safety scissors   
● (2) 24 box of Crayola crayons   
● 4 glue sticks of Elmer’s washable glue   
● 1 pack/box of  sharpened pencils  
● 1 Elmer’s School glue  (white liquid) 
● 1-Clipboard   
● 1 folder  
● 1- 12 inch ruler inches and centimeters 
● 1 Pack of 8 Crayola Washable Markers   
● Last name A-L- 2 boxes of tissues  2 paper towels  2 Clorox wipes (I will ask last names 

ending M-Z in December) 
● 4 Dry Erase markers 
● I will be asking for some workbooks and copy books to be covered in clear contact 

paper. To save last minute trips to the store in September, it’s a good idea to pick up 
some contact paper when it’s on sale throughout the summer. Home Depot, 
Michael’s and Amazon are a few stores that carry the contact paper.  

**Please make sure all items are labeled with names or initials.  
If you are having trouble purchasing any items please reach out to Mrs. Fritz at 

fritz@holytrinitypa.com  
Summer Reading- These assignments are due the first Monday of school.  

● The Watermelon Seed by: Greg Pizzoli          
● Not a Box by: Antoinette Portis         
●  Scholastic News Magazine and Science Spin -$6.00 (if paying with check, make 

payable to Holy Trinity School)    
For more information please visit our classroom website: 
https://sites.google.com/holytrinitypa.com/grade1/home 

I will update this weekly with our Peek at the Week, academic updates, pictures, calendars, 
and much more! 

I look forward to meeting your children and creating core memories!  
  Sincerely, Mrs. Cassandra Fritz  

mailto:fritz@holytrinitypa.com
https://sites.google.com/holytrinitypa.com/grade1/home


 

 
 

Your'e invited to Our First Grade Classroom Tours! 
 

Join us for a special opportunity to: 
🖍Drop off school supplies 

󰳓Meet your amazing first grade teachers 
🏫Tour your new classroom and get a sneak peek of what's ahead!  

 
Tuesday, August 26th at 4:00 PM 

Or 
Thursday, August 28th at 10:00 AM 

 
We can't wait to welcome you and your child as we kick off an exciting year of 

learning and fun. See you there! 
 

Mrs. Cassandra Fritz 


